
Our vision is to ensure all our pupils are safe, healthy, achieving, nurtured, active, respected, responsible and included, so 

that each individual can be fulfilled and reach their potential within a supportive and proactive community. 

Serving Aberdeenshire from mountain to sea – the very best of Scotland 

http://www.newpitsligo-st-johns.aberdeenshire.sch.uk 
 

   

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
New Pitsligo & St John’s Primary School 

School Street 
New Pitsligo 

Fraserburgh 

Aberdeenshire AB43 6NE 
Tel: 01771 653232 

Fax: 01771 653775 
Newpitsligo.sch@aberdeenshire.gov.uk 

www.newpitsligo-st-johns.aberdeenshire.sch.uk

1st March 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we approach the last month of term there are a few events for you to be aware of. Please 

also check the events sections of the school website which is updated frequently. 

 

PTA 

There will be a PTA meeting in the P1 classroom at 3pm on Tuesday 5th March. We are really 

keen to have as many parents there as possible to plan for the months ahead.  

 

Parent Council 

We have been invited to be involved in a family learning project and Christine McLennan 

from Aberdeenshire Council is coming to tell the Parent Council all about it on Wednesday 7th 

March at 2pm. All welcome. 

 

World Book Day 

World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March. All pupils can come to school that day with a 

favourite book and dressed as a favourite character from a book. No need to purchase 

anything, the more creative the better! 

 

Alice in Wonderland 

Auditions are complete and the very tricky task of choosing the main cast is under way. All 

pupils will have a very important part to play in the production and we realise that some may 

be disappointed not to get a main part but we base our choices very carefully on auditions. 

 

Numeracy Open Afternoon 

School will be open from 2pm to 3pm on Thursday 14th March for parents and carers to come 

and have a look at numeracy in school.  

 

Red Nose Day 

Friday the 15th March is Red Nose Day. On this day pupils can come to school wearing red 

and those who wish to can bring a donation to the charity. 

 

P6 Assembly 

P6 will be showcasing their learning on Friday 29th March at 1.15pm. All P6 parents and 

carers welcome. 

 

Easter 

The last day of term is Friday 29th March. We will be going as a school to roll our eggs at the 

playing field so please provide suitable footwear. 
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We return to school on Monday 15th April. 

 

Good Friday 

School is closed on Friday 19th April for Good Friday. 

 

Safety and Security 

Please do not walk through the staff carpark, cars are in and out throughout the day and we 

cannot guarantee your safety. Parents dropping children in nursery should access it by the 

nursery door. If you then need to come into the main school please go back out and come via 

the main entrance. 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

 
HELEN JAMES 

Head Teacher 
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